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NOTICE
Our Ref : SGS/SC/P/1159
Date : 4t February 2025
To : All Parents and Guardians

CHINESE NEW YEAR CELEBRATION 2025

Please be informed that St. George’s School will be celebrating Chinese New Year as part of its
annual activities in its effort to instill noble values such as awareness, understanding, tolerance
and appreciation amongst its school populace.

The Private Education Section, Ministry of Education has granted permission for the
celebration to be held within the school compound.

In this regard, kindly take note of the following arrangements:

1. The celebration will be on SATURDAY, 8" February 2025.

2. The program will commence at 9.00am until 11.00am.

3. ALL pupils/students are required to come in the morning. There will be no lessons in
the afternoon. '

4, ALL pupils/students are encouraged to wear their Chinese New Year attire or PE
uniform.

5. Parents & guardians are requested to pick up their child/ward by 11.30am.

6. There will be performances by our students. Parents & guardians are welcome to join
us in this celebration.

Your kind attention and cooperation on this matter are very much appreciated.

‘Honour and Labour’

JANIDI JINGAN
Principal




